

Mr. D. Park Principal

Mrs. J. Grant
VP - Primary

Mr. N. Ogborne

April 5, 2024. Dear Parents, On Wednesday, April 24, 2024, the Grade 1 classes will be going to the Ontario Science Centre in Toronto. We will be leaving the school at 9:00 a.m. and returning by 3:30 p.m. We will be traveling by bus and will need some parents to supervise. *Please note* that all supervisors must provide the school with a valid police check. The students will need to bring a disposable lunch. They are also required to wear their PCS white oxford shirt and black or grey hoodie (optional), along with a black skirt or pants and comfortable shoes. Please complete the permission form and return it to the school as soon as possible. Thank you. Yours in His Service, Ms. S. Pennycooke, Mrs. L. Edwards Grade 1 Teachers (Ontario Science Centre - Gr. 1) I give \_\_\_\_\_\_permission to participate on April 24 / 24 I do not give \_\_\_\_\_ permission to participate on April 24 / 24 I can supervise \_\_ I have provided the school with a valid Police Check \_\_\_\_\_ Parent's Signature Date

162 Rossland Rd. E. Ajax, ON L1T 4V2

TEL: **905.427.3120** FAX: 905.427.0211